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International Languages Day 
2019 

International Languages Day took place on Thursday 26th September, and as part of marking the  
occasion, Mrs. Taylor hosted a special assembly on Monday. During the assembly, pupils explored the 
different languages spoken by pupils and staff at the school, as well as the benefits of being bilingual 
when it comes to getting a job later in life. Pupils agreed that speaking two languages is a great skill to 
have!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ofsted Inspection 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
A big thank you to everyone involved with running,  
donating to and attending the recent Macmillan coffee 
morning. Your efforts raised £103.05 for the charity, 
which will go towards supporting their wonderful work.  

Thank you to all the parents and carers who took the time to speak with the Ofsted Inspectors when 
they were in school last week, and those who completed the online Ofsted questionnaire. 
The outcome of the inspection will be released through a report from Ofsted. This is due to be  
published within 5 weeks of the inspection. We will let you know when it has been released. 

Making her screen debut 

Congratulations to Ava in year 5 who recently made her television debut on CITV’s ‘Scrambled’. We 
hope that this will be the start of many more to come. Well done Ava from everyone at Barlows. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

School Council Want Your Views! 

During Monday’s assembly, School Council 
Vice-Chair, Louie, spoke to the pupils and 
staff about feedback boxes he is placing 
around the school to gain people’s views on 
what could be made better. 

Louie is also seeking the views of parents 
and carers and he has placed a box in the 
main reception. Please feel free to share your 
thoughts with the School Council! 

Our First Bronze Award Winners! 
Congratulations to Daniel, Charoltte, Alec 
and Teddy in Year 6 and Holly from  
Reception who are the first pupils to 
reach 20 stickers this term for excellent 
behaviour in school. 
 
All children were presented with a bronze 
certificate in assembly as well as five 
raffle tickets to go into our end of term 
draw for a £30 Odeon cinema voucher! 
 
I know there are many more children 
who are very close to collecting their first 
20 stickers! 

Have an enjoyable 
weekend. 


